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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
January 3, 2020 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County of San Diego, Department of Parks and Recreation, as 
lead agency, is circulating for public review a Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) in 
accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) for the Otay Lakes Campground 
(Project). 
 
Project Location: The proposed project is located in the City of Chula Vista, just south of Lower 
Otay Lake, at 2270 Wueste Road.  
 
Project Description: The proposed project will enhance an existing campground in the Otay 
Lakes County Park. The project would be shared-use facility used primarily by the Boy Scouts of 
America, but also available to the public for reservations. 
 
Availability: The Draft MND can be reviewed at the following locations: County of San Diego, 
Department of Parks and Recreation, 5500 Overland Avenue, Suite 410, San Diego, CA 92123 or 
http://www.sdparks.org/content/sdparks/en/AboutUs/Plans/public-review-documents.html. 
Contact Kiran Kaur, Project Manager at (858) 966-1378 or Kiran.Kaur@sdcounty.ca.gov.  
 
Comments: Written comments regarding the Draft MND should be directed to Kiran Kaur, Project 
Manager, County of San Diego, Department of Parks and Recreation, 5500 Overland Avenue, 
Suite 410, San Diego, California 92123 or Kiran.Kaur@sdcounty.ca.gov and must be received no 
later than February 3, 2020 (public review period January 3, 2020 – February 3, 2020).  
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